Manhattan Family Church: Fundraiser for the Original Songwriting Project, plus
Concert - August 20th

Miilhan Stephens
August 9, 2022

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

As you already know, the Original Songwriting Project workshop will take place from August 14th-21st
at 4wW43! 14 participants from across the nation will work together to create their original songs! We
thank everyone for providing a donation during the Sounds of Music concert; however, if you are willing
to give more, feel free to donate here as the team is looking for more funding: www,gofundme,com/f/the-
original-song-project-2022

On Saturday, August 20th at 4:30pm, the OSP participants will have an in person concert at 4W43 in the
social hall. Suggested donation is $10 per person. We invite all of you to join this amazing event as you
will get to hear original songs! A flyer is posted below if you would like to spread the word!

Thank you and God Bless!
Sincerely,

HPHC of Manhattan Team

HPHC of Manhattan

4 West 43rd Street.

Room 717

New York, NY 10036

Email: manhattanfamilychurch@ gmail,com
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